From:dan orwin

Sent: Fri, 8 Jan 2021 11:31:34 +0000 (UTC)

To:planning

Subject: Re: Invalid Letter 21/00036/HOUSE

Attachments:swimming Pool Sectional drawings and planning_guide.pdf

Dear Sophie

please find pool specification attached.

the pool is to be installed above ground and sits on the floor slab of the building, it is of a modular construction, the model that we have chosen is 3.05 metres wide by 4.88 metres in length and the height above ground is 1.06metres

Please let me know if you require any further information

Thanks

Dan

On Friday, January 8, 2021, 11:35:28 AM GMT+1, planning@nsdc.info> wrote:

Please see attached document

Note:

This message and any attachments are for the named persons use only. It may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to OFFICIAL (SENSITIVE) and should be handled accordingly. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Whilst every endeavour is made to ensure that any attached files are virus free, we would advise that a check be performed before opening.

Newark and Sherwood District Council and any of its subsidiaries each reserve the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorized to state them to be the views of any such entity. Newark and Sherwood District Council accepts no liability for any personal views expressed. Senders and Recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the GDPR and the Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request.

Any personal information that that you provide in response to this email, or in any other communication with the Council will be processed in accordance with our responsibilities under data protection legislation. For further details please see our website for our Privacy Notice http://www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk/yourcouncil/privacy/

Newark and Sherwood District Council Legal Disclaimer.

Thank You